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14th February 2019 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Revision Guides for Year 6 pupils 
 
After half term, I will be sending home English and maths Revision Guides, from CGP Publications, for 
the pupils of Year 6 to use to support their preparations for the SAT tests. These tests are taking place 
in the week beginning Monday 13th May. CGP also produce work books to compliment the revision 
guides, which we are able to buy as a school at a significantly cheaper price of £2 per book. Therefore, 
if you are interested in sourcing some materials for your child in advance of the SATs and would like to 
purchase the work books, could you please complete the slip below returning it to school with the correct 
money (cheques made payable to: Frieth CEC School Fund) by 25th February 2019. 
 
As ever, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Goodchild 
 

 
CGP Question Book Order 
 
Child’s name: ________________________________________ 
 
I would like to purchase the following question books (please tick as appropriate) and have included the 
correct amount of money. 
 
□ English Question Book (£2 each)    □ Maths Question Book (£2 each) 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________ 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
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